
What is the Livermore Community Hall?
This building was built for and by community members as a gathering place for meetings, 
entertaining, informing and enjoying one another’s company. Volunteers built the hall to last and 
serve future generations and we hope to continue that tradition. This local treasure is used by 
both organizations and individuals.

When was the Community Hall built?
In 1946, Earnest and George Roberts donated the land. Seventy years ago, on November 20th, 
1948, the hall had it’s grand opening. It was a grand event with food, games, prizes, music and a 
lot of dancing! Community members have always worked hard and are still working diligently to 
keep it open for all of our residents to enjoy.

Who is responsible for the Livermore Community hall?
The Livermore Community Hall is cared for by volunteer board members. It takes many volunteer 
hours to keep the business, plumbing, electrical and general maintenance in good order. Bigger 
projects, such as new windows and roof repair, required help from within the community.  Board 
members have organized concerts, craft fairs and dances as fundraisers to cover the costs of 
electricity, propane, insurance, and upkeep. The Livermore Woman’s Club has donated money for 
fencing and windows, and has helped keep historic interest alive with photos hung in the hall.  The 
Red Feather Historical Society held a fundraiser to help with the window fund, and Mountain Gals, 
Glacier Gals, Cherokee Meadows Road Association, and many other individuals have donated 
funds for various projects. To keep this local treasure in good repair means that there are always 
expenses. Individuals and groups are welcome to rent the hall  for a small donation fee. It has 
been used for reunions, weddings, memorial services, meetings, education, fine arts events, 
elementary school pie auctions,  and as a command center for local fire departments. Why not 
come and enjoy the hall and all it offers.

Where is the Livermore Community Hall?
The hall is located at 2044 W. County Road 74E (Red Feather Lakes Road). Mail is not received at 
this address. Please refer to the hall’s website for contact information.

Got a great idea for a community program or event? Feel free to call and discuss your idea.

For more information, see www.livermorecommunityclub.org or 970-221-0997
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Calendar of Events: 2018: Livermore Community Hall

Feb. 10: Annual Valentine's Dance with “Barely Gettin' By” (7:30 PM) and Pot Luck 

dinner (6:00) $18 couples, $10 singles.
May 5 & 6: Livermore Community Hall Craft Fair ( info: terry_turner@hughes.net)
June 16: Work Day at Livermore Community Hall (10:00 AM -5:00 PM) We need 
grounds work, window washers, deep cleaning crew.
June:  Movie Night w/ Gary McMahan. Date/time TBA.
July 21: Jared Rogerson Concert. 7:30 PM. Ticket price TBA.
August 25: Dave Stamey Concert (7:30 PM) $18.00 per person.
Sept. 15: Evening at the Gallery. (info: cindy.henk@gmail.com)
Sept. 29: Fall Fest Dance (6:00 potluck, 7:30 dance) Band TBA. $18 couples, $10 
singles.
October: Livermore Elementary School Pie Auction. Date/time TBA.
December: Christmas Tree Lighting. Date/Time TBA.
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